
 
 
I am writing in support of LC-18. 
 
We must have an extension on the eviction moratorium and funding rent assistance. 
 
Families need help and protection. The moratorium must be extended through June 2021. No 
one should loose their home during this pandemic. Children should not be homeless or fear 
being homeless. 
 
Thank you for supporting this effort. 
 
Sandy Murray 
 
Prairie City, Oregon 
 
97869 
   
 


